The Ho-Chunk Code Talkers: Honoring Native American History

Posted on Dec 04, Posted by <u>Jeff Smith, State Senator District 31</u> Category <u>Wisconsin</u>



Native American Heritage Month is an important time to remind ourselves of our country's past, the role of the World War II Ho-Chunk Code Talkers, and honor Native Americans' contributions to our country.

BRUNSWICK, WI - Since 1990, our country has recognized November as Native American Heritage Month. This commemorative month provides an opportunity to remember Native Americans' roles in our country's history and appreciate their cultural contributions. This should be a time for us to look deeper into our history and the contributions of all Americans.

Native American Heritage Month is an important time to remind ourselves of our country's cruel past and violence towards Tribal Nations. During this month, we also honor Native Americans' remarkable contributions to our country, including the World War II code talkers. The code talkers' service is an example to the fortitude and social fabric within Native American tribes. Their role in World War II tells the story of American endurance, collaboration and the importance of sharing our strengths and skills.

